
Robert 'Bob'/’Pete’ Peterson 

MM1(SS) B 70-72 

MMCS Ret 

USSVI MAL  

Eternal Patrol: March 19, 2023 

Jeanne Meade, Bob’s sister, reported his passing to the 655 Association 
Secretary. He passed in Biddeford, Maine, after a long illness with cancer. 

Bob retired in 1980. He qualified in 1964 on the USS James Madison SSBN627. 
He was a Life Member of USSVI and a member of the Holland Club. 

There will not be a service. Plans are a cremains burial at sea by the Navy for 
both Bob and Kathy [wife predeceased] and will be in Hawaii. 

Bob was well known by the Stimson Association for his many witty and 
thoughtful messages he submitted to the monthly newsletter. 

 

 

 



 

 


